
  
   

 

1 March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

Year 9 ‘Romeo and Juliet’ Trip, The Globe Theatre - Wednesday 6 March 2019 

 I would like to remind you of the trip to the Globe Theatre to see ‘Romeo and Juliet’ 
together with a few further details: 

 We will be leaving school shortly after Period 1 and school uniform must be worn. 

 Your son will need a packed lunch, a drink and a snack as it will be a long day. 

 If you have ordered a lunch from the Canteen your son must collect it before the 
school day starts. 

 The performance starts at 2:00pm and lasts an hour and a half. There is no interval. 

 The return coach will collect us at 3:45pm and we can expect a journey of 
approximately 3 hours to return to BWS at around 6:45-7:00pm.  

 Your son may take his mobile phone but it must be switched off during the 
performance. 
 

Yours faithfully 

Craig Ennew 
Head of English 
cje@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
 


